
 

 

Tuolumne Joint Powers Authority  

Pesticide Products Prohibited from Use on JPA District Sites 

 

In addition to the California Department of Pesticide Regulation’s Pesticide 
Products Prohibited from use in California Schools and Childcare Facilities, the 
Tuolumne JPA prohibits the use of pesticide products with glyphosate. 

The district shall adopt a Resolution PROHIBITING ANY DISTRICT 
PURCHASE OR USE OF HERBICIDE PRODUCTS CONTAINING THE 
CHEMICAL GLYPHOSATE and update their board policy.  

AR 3514.2 

Integrated Pest Management Plan 

Effective as of the 2024-2025 District school year, IPM Coordinator shall ensure 
the District ceases all purchase and use of any herbicide product that contains 
glyphosate as one of its ingredients, in any amount or level. 

The IPM Coordinator shall inform all outside contractors and their employees to 
abide by the same restriction on district sites. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adopted May 9, 2024 


